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Newsletter 
We would like to say a huge well done to all the children in Year 6 who have completed their SATs this 

week!  They have all been extremely focussed and we couldn’t be prouder of them.  Also, thank you to the 

rest of the school who have been accommodating with changes to breaktimes this week! 
 

Ed Seeley, Headteacher 

Attendance 
Congratulations to Rosa class for a weekly attendance of 99.67% 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 

 

Diary dates for this term 
May 

Tuesday 20th May – PTA School Disco 

Friday 23rd May – Last day of term 

June 

Monday 2nd June – School re-opens to all pupils 

Monday 9th June – Individual and Y6 leavers’ photographs 

Wednesday 11th June – Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 

Wednesday 11th June – New parents meeting for Reception September 2025 starters 

Thursday 12th June and Friday 13th June - Scholastic Book Fair 

Monday 16th June – School Sports Week and School Games Day 

Tuesday 17th June – Whole School Orienteering Day 

Wednesday 18th June – EYFS School Games Day 

Wednesday 25th June – Y3/4 trip to Conkers  

July 

Wednesday 9th July – Year 1/2 trip to National Coal Mining Museum 

Monday 14th July – Year 6 visit to Nottingham Trent University 

 

Class Achievers 

On Monday 19th May, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly 

achievers.  The Rainbow class achiever will be celebrated in their classroom. 

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Thomas  Blue Hendrix Amarillo Max Azul Year 6 & 

Delilah 

Green Jayden Orange River  Rosa Chloe Morado Year 6 & 

Amber 

Red Rona-Mae Yellow Amaya Verde Jake Rojo Year 6 & Emily 

PTA News 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood


 

School Disco 
Please come along to our School Disco, run by Musical Mascots on 20th May. KS1, Rainbow, Red and 

Green's disco is 3.45- 4.45pm and KS2 is 5-6pm - please note that an adult must be present for the duration 

if your child is in Rainbow, Red or Green. Children in Orange, Yellow or Blue can attend straight from school 

and if you wish to send your child a change of clothes, please feel free to do so. 

 

Tickets are priced at £5 per child including a hotdog or £3 per child without a hotdog. Please visit our 

Sumup store to purchase a ticket for your child at https://edgewoodpta.sumupstore.com. It really helps 

us and saves us lots of time if you tell us your child's name and class in the notes section when purchasing 

your ticket.  To do this, you will need to add the item to your basket and then checkout as opposed to buy 

it now.  We appreciate this is more long-winded, but it really does save us and school a lot of time. Tickets 

will be on sale until Friday 16th May. 
 

Summer fair & raffle tickets 

On Saturday the 21st of June we will be hosting our 

Summer Fair! This is a free family event open to everyone 

in the community including friends and family. We will be 

joined again by The Mobile Mini Zoo where children are 

able to handle and learn about lots of animals from 

snakes to guinea pigs. We have lots of external stall 

holders selling an array of items as well as hook-a-duck, a 

tombola, football penalty shootout, an inflatable obstacle course, ice cream, face painting, hot dogs, 

burgers and lots more. All funds raised at the Summer Fair go back into school to provide more resources 

for the children; we hope to see lots of you there!  

As part of the Summer Fair, we are running a raffle, selling tickets in advance which will be drawn at 12pm 

on the day.  Your child should have brought home 2 raffle ticket books this week for you to sell to friends 

and family for our Summer Fair Raffle. We have some fantastic prizes up for grabs and we hope you can all 

get involved by selling as many tickets as you can. If you return your 2 sold ticket book stubs in an envelope 

with your child's name on together with the cash, we will put a bonus entry into the prize draw for them; 

you do not need to do anything for this. If the tickets are returned without your child's name or separately, 

unfortunately, we will not be able to allocate the extra entry. 

Please can all sold ticket stubs be returned to your Class Teacher or Reception by Wednesday the 18th of 

June. If you have any unrequired tickets, please return these at your earliest convenience. Alternatively, if 

you would like to sell more than the books your child has been given, there are extras at Reception for you 

to collect. 

 

 

Lunchtime update 
Now that we have a third option in dinners, we are having lots of children saying that this is not what they 

ordered. We always go by what is on our register and as food is cooked to order we cannot change this. 

Could you please advise your child what to expect for dinner to avoid any confusion or upset at lunchtime.  

 

Thank you  

 

 

Walk to School Week - Week Beginning 19th May 2025 

https://edgewoodpta.sumupstore.com/


As in previous years, we have teamed up with the incredible charity Living Streets to support us with 

National Walk to School Week.  

 

Next week, where possible, it would be great to see as many of you as possible leaving the cars at home 

and making the journey to school on foot. Not only are the health and well-being benefits vast but also the 

environmental impact of not having as many cars around school is substantial.  

 

All children will be looking at a range of activities linked to this in school, and we will be running a whole 

school competition linked to how many times they walk to school.  

 

We appreciate that for some families, due to the distance they must travel, walking isn't a practical option. 

However, if you are able to park a few streets away and walk the last section to school, the health benefits 

are certainly worth it.  

 

We look forward to seeing who wins the school competition next week. 

 

 

SEND support guide 
The Local Area Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) 

Partnership includes all the education, health and care services 

available to children and young people in Nottinghamshire with 

SEND aged 0 to 25 years.  

This guide can help you navigate the local system. Its aim is to help 

you access the right support, at the right time, for a child or young 

person with SEND. 

https://search3.openobjects.com/mediamanager/nottinghamshire/fsd/files/guide_to_local_support_send_0-

25_.pdf  

 

If you need any further support, please contact Mrs Bradley, our school SENCo. 

 

Edgewood Primary School SEND Parent Carer Group 

 
Following on from the termly PINS SEND sessions we would like to start our 

own group.  We will be sending out a questionnaire to all parents and carers as 

to what the needs of this group will be and how the sessions will look.  If you 

have any ideas, Mrs Bradley is going to hold a drop-in session on Monday 19th 

May 2025 2-2.30pm.   

 

There is no need to book and a formal SEND diagnosis is not required: all are 

welcome. 
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